Leung Yee Man (5E)
Small schools don’t deserve to be closed

The birthrate in Hong Kong has been falling in recent years. Therefore, the government has been closing schools with low student numbers.


While this may eliminate the cost of running a school with a low number of children, it may not benefit the students.


A school’s population does not reflect the quality of teaching. Parents should be able to choose schools regardless of the number of students.


Sometimes good schools cannot recruit enough students, but this doesn’t mean they should be closed down.


In fact, I believe small schools are better. Teaching is a difficult job, but it is easier with smaller classes. Teachers can give each individual more time.


Closing down schools with small numbers of students is not a solution to the city’s education problems.


For the sake of teachers, parents and students, I hope the government will rethink its policies.
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